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Wednesday 11th January 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, each year our pupils are part of the Young Voices Choir, performing at Sheffield arena.  
 
Unfortunately, this year, due to pupil numbers and transport availability, we are not able to 
participate in this event. However, I know that Mrs Ward and Mrs Parker are wanting to continue our 
after-school choir so that we can practice songs for a parent show later on in the academic year. 
 
Also, the pupils that are part of the current choir will have first preference to be part of the Young 
Voices choir next year. 
 
We regret that this decision has had to be made however I am sure the pupils will look forward to 
performing to you soon! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr J. Parkinson 
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